
I am giving you sunglasses made

from the first ocean plastic caught

by The Ocean Cleanup, during their 

o�shore mission in 2019. 

The contribution will help to clean

an area the size of 24 football pitches.

Wear them to share the story!

THANK YOU FOR TURNING THE POLLUTION OF YESTERDAY 

INTO THE CLEANUP OF TOMORROW

LEARN MORE AT

THEOCEANCLEANUP.COM/SUNGLASSES


